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Via Electronic Tariff System 
 
 
December 7, 2010 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
SUBJECT: United Water Owego-Nichols Inc. 
  Tank Painting Surcharge (TPS) – Case No. 07-W-0639 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
In accordance with Ordering Paragraph 1 and page 8 of the Commission’s Order Establishing 
Three-Year Rate Plan (issued April 23, 2008) in the above-referenced proceeding, enclosed for 
filing via the electronic filing system, please find the following: 
 
  Statement No. 3, Statement Type: TPS, Tank Painting Surcharge,  
  Effective January 1, 2011 
 
This tariff filing reduces the surcharge from 8.87% to 3.53% which has been reviewed by staff 
per the attached letter dated November 8, 2010. 
   
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Kelly Lo Russo 
Rate Analyst – Regulatory Business 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: J. Cagle (w/enc.) 
 K. Doherty (w/enc.) 
 T. Michaelson (w/enc.) 
 C. Jersey (w/enc.) 
 M. Pointing (w/ enc.) 
 J. Paratore (w/ enc.) 
 A. Watkins (w/ enc.)  
 J. Evensen, NYSPSC (via FedEx w/enc.) 
 V.Oreifej, NYSPSC (via e-mail w/enc.) 
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